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The Bolin Centre is a multi-disciplinary consortium of over 350 scientists in Sweden
that conducts research and graduate education related to the Earth´s climate.

Thank your for two successful Bolin Days!

The Directors thank all members of the Bolin Centre for contributing to making the
10th Bolin Days a fantastic success. The 2-day celebration of climate science was
extremely well attended from start to finish, with excellent talks, posters, scientific
discussions and ceilidh dancing. Our special thanks to the organizers and their team
who worked enormously hard before, during and after the event, ensuring that
everything ran smoothly.

Finally, please do consider signing up as mentors (contact: Agatha de Boer) and, as
stated in the “concluding remarks”, we ask you to commemorate the 10th Bolin Days
by checking your own individual carbon footprint at www.klimatkontot.se (which is
English and Swedish) and taking one action to reduce it.
 
Bolin Days in numbers

Registered participants: 268
Live stream followers: 100
Banquet guests: 140

Alasdair Skelton and Nina Kirchner

BOLIN CENTRE SEMINARS AND EVENTS
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Bolin Centre Seminar Series | Research Area 7
Titel: Human-water interactions in changing environments
Invited speaker: Professor Giuliano Di Baldassarre, Director, Centre
of Natural Hazards & Disaster Science, CNDS, Department of Earth
Sciences, Uppsala University
Time & place: December 3 at 13h00–14h00, Högbomsalen,
Geoscience Building
Fika will be served
More info»

  National Supercomputer Centre training event at the Bolin

http://su.powerinit.com/Modules/Campaign/Newsletter.aspx?n=3387&e=[email]&r=[field1]&h=B0CD40F30D629EC30FADC2A6F5905001
mailto:agatha.deboer@geo.su.se
http://www.klimatkontot.se/
https://bolin.su.se/images/pdf_18/RA7_Giuliano-Di-Baldassarre_2018_v2.pdf
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The National Supercomputer Centre (NSC) hosts the Bolin Centre's
main computational resource, the supercomputer Tetralith, which was
opened for users in August this year. On December 5th,
representatives from the NSC will visit the Bolin Centre to give a full
day training event on efficient use of their new high performance
computing system.
Time and place: December 5 at 10h00–17h00, DeGeer-salen,
Geo-Science building
More info»

The Bolin Centre Weekly News provides you with a selection of our current
activities and latest news and is sent to all members of the Bolin Centre. If you have
suggestions that you would like to include in coming Weekly News, you are welcome
to send these to bolin@su.se.
 
Editor: Annika Burström
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Stay updated
Find news and upcoming events at bolin.su.se and follow us on Twitter, Facebook and
YouTube.

https://www.nsc.liu.se/support/Events/Tetralith_training2018-StockholmUniversity/
mailto:bolin@su.se
http://www.bolin.su.se/
https://twitter.com/BolinCentre
https://www.facebook.com/BolinCentre/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCgS8tYa6ErDZb_5ZIOpf6fA
https://www.facebook.com/BolinCentre/
https://twitter.com/BolinCentre
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCgS8tYa6ErDZb_5ZIOpf6fA

